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United States Department of Agriculture

Research, Education and Economics

Agricultural Research Service

April 18, 2008

Dana Biernbaum
Western Illinois University

Department of Agriculture

145 Knoblauch, 1 University Cir.

Macomb, IL 61455-1390

Dear Dr. Biernbaum,
Enclosed are two copies of a Material Transfer Agreement for experimental pearl millet germplasms for evaluation by Fred Iutzi.

I would appreciate if you would sign both originals, keep one for your files, and mail the other back to me at the address below.
Sincerely,

Jeffrey P. Wilson
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USDA-ARS Crop Genetics & Breeding Research Unit

115 Coastal Way, P.O. Box 748, Tifton, GA 31793-0748

Phone: 229-386-3189 or 3353 # Fax: 229-391-3701 # E‑mail: jeff.wilson@ars.usda.gov

An Equal Opportunity Employer
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